
 
 
March 3, 2021 
 
Senator Paul Pinsky 
Chair 
Senate Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee 
2 West Miller Senate Office Building 
11 Bladen Street 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Senator Pinsky: 
 
I am writing on behalf of Brewers Hill Neighbors (BHN) to support Senate Bill 426, the 
46th Legislative District’s annual liquor bill. Two provisions on Senate Bill 426 impact the 
Brewers Hill neighborhood. 
 
First, is the creation of a Class D license for a Bark Social. Although not the original 
concept brought to BHN, we have executed a Memorandum of Understanding with the 
developer and are supportive of the new license. 
 
Second, is the creation of a Class B license for DiPasquale’s. BNH has not had 
significant conversation with the owner, we are supportive in concept with the assurance 
that a Memorandum of Understanding will be executed prior to the issuance of that 
license. 
 
Thank you for the Committee’s consideration and Brewers Hill Neighbors urges a 
favorable report. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Joseph Di Seta 
President 
 
CC: Ross Seidman 
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